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NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF PROPOSED RULE TO 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL RULES CLEARINGHOUSE 

 
 

 
On Thursday, July 20, 2017, the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction submitted a proposed rule to 
the Wisconsin Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse. 
 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 055-17, was published in Register No. 738A2, on June 12, 2017, 
and approved by State Superintendent Tony Evers on June 22, 2017. Pursuant to Coyne v. Walker, the 
Department of Public Instruction is not required to obtain the Governor’s approval for the statement of 
scope for this rule. Coyne v. Walker, 368 Wis.2d 444. 
 
The proposed rule repeals ss. PI 2.02 (5) (g) and (Note), PI 2.03 (4) (e) and (Note), PI 2.06, and PI 9.04 
(2) (b); amends ss. PI 2.05 (1) (b), PI 9.01, PI 9.02 (1), (5), (9), and (14), PI 9.04 (2) (intro.) and (a), PI 
14.03 (2) (a) 1. and 2. c., (c) 3., and (d) 6., and PI 14 Appendix; and creates ss. PI 9.06 (1) (h) and 14.03 
(1) (c);  relating to Red Tape Review of rules governing school district boundary appeals, pupil 
nondiscrimination, and school finance. 
 
Public hearings will be scheduled as required under s. 227.16 (1), Stats. 
 
The Divisions for Learning Support and Finance and Management within the Department of Public 
Instruction is primarily responsible for promulgation of this rule. If you have questions regarding this 
rule, you may contact Carl Bryan, Administrative Rules Coordinator, at adminrules@dpi.wi.gov or (608) 
267-9127. 
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